
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello, 
 
Thank you to everyone who has signed up for a parent crew position! Below 
are volunteer positions that we still need help with. Please let me know if you're able to help 
with any of these. Thank you all for helping make this an awesome show! 
 
Hair/Make-up Crew - 1-2 more people needed! 
 
Must be available October 9th and 10th between 3:15-4:00, and October 11th from 3:15-
4:30, as well as before the show at 6:15-7:00pm. 
 
Lobby Display - 2 people needed! 
This crew requires two people to decorate the display case in the lobby with the kids' 
headshots in the theme of "Finding Nemo". Must be available for the afternoon(s) during tech 
week from 3:15-5:00, where you will have access to the case during rehearsal. 
 
Photography - 1 more person needed! 
We have one volunteer so far, but it is nice to have 2 people to split tasks if possible. Must be 
available on Thursday, September 12th to help take individual  headshots of all the kids, as 
well as during dress rehearsals (October 9th and 10th) to help take candid photos of the kids 
to be uploaded to Google Drive and shared with the parents. 
 
Let me know if you are interested and able to help with any of these positions - Thank you! 
 
PS - thank you for your patience, costume info will be emailed tonight. 
 
-- 
Katelyn Fike - Drama Director 
 


